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The YCLF summer conference held in the Carriageworks, Leeds, on 30th June 2022 certainly brought out 
the crowds as over 100 delegates from as far afield as Greater London descended on the venue for an 
afternoon technical presentations and networking. The event proved to be an exhilarating celebration of 
the Yorkshire Contaminated Land Forum’s 15th Anniversary. 



The conference, which focussed on advancements in enabling redevelopment on historic deposits of 
artificial ground, explored some of the current issues and case studies surrounding the investigation, 
assessment and remediation of such difficult sites. 

Speakers included the British Geological Survey (BGS), Arup, Vertase FLI, the Environmental Protection 
Group and Geosyntec Consultants who provided informative and engaging presentations about their 
first hand experiences of the challenges associated with assessing and managing risks posed by ground-
related hazards at these sites. 

The YCLF was also proud to announce the launch of our new website: https://www.yclf.org.uk.  

This free to attend event, which wouldn’t have been possible without its prestigious array of sponsors, 
namely Envirolab, GeoEnviro Solutions, Geosyntec Consultants, Landmark, Lithos Consulting, Lucion 
Services, Suez and Vertase FLI, lasted well into the evening as delegates enjoyed some long awaited 
face-to-face networking with old and new faces alike. 

All of the YCLF steering group involved in the organisation and delivery of this event were thrilled to see 
such a great turnout and to hear such positive feedback from the delegates, exhibitors and speakers. 

Keep an eye on our events calendar as there are more upcoming free events organised by the YCLF in 
the second half of 2022 and we look forward to seeing you there. 

The presentations from the YCLF Summer Conference 2022 are available on the YCLF website 
www.yclf.org.uk along with details of upcoming events & other announcements. 

If you would like to contact the Yorkshire Contaminated Land Forum about anything, our new email 
address hello@yclf.org.uk is now available. 

Alternatively, you can send us a message from the YCLF website: www.yclf.org.uk/contact-us. 

Best wishes from everyone on the YCLF Steering Group until we get to see you all again. 


